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March 23, 2016 Summary

D3 CPAC will be participating in the EPIC Edmonds Clean Sweep on May 7 and also at the
Canada Day Celebrations at the Edmonds Community Centre on July 1.
Visit businesses in the Edmonds Town Centre showcasing the benefits of Business Watch.

Police reported:

The Community Response Team (CRT) has been active in assisting with the sex assault
investigations from District 2, including providing daily bike patrols in the same district;

Effective, May 1, 2016, a pilot project for a bike squad will be rolled out — consisting of 6
members on bikes working a combination of days and afternoons;

On March 17, 2016, the Crime Prevention Unit hosted a Senior Fraud Awareness Forum at
Bonsor Rec Centre, which was very well attended.

Community Reports:

A member witnessed a purse snatching at Save-on Foods at Highgate Mall.

Highgate Security has found that the most effective way to lower crime seems to be educating
the victims.

There still seems to be issues with the Hillside Gardens residents and the management and a
meeting with the Ministry of Housing is possibly being set up in order to address these issues.

Respectfully submitted,

Lindy McQueen — Chair of CPAC D3



